
 

 

Wagon Lane, Bingley, West Yorkshire BD16 1EE   
Tel: 01274 771444    
Email: admin@beckfoot.org 
www.beckfoot.org 
 
Report absence 
by text: 07943108429 
by email: absence@beckfoot.org 
by phone: 08442393390 

 

Headteacher: 
Simon Wade 
Chair of Academy Trustees: 
John Winkley 
 

 

Tuesday 21 September 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Covid-19 Update 
 
I wanted to write to remind you of the current situation regarding COVID 19 and the need for testing 
and isolation. This follows a number of queries this week. 
 
Whilst removal of restrictions is now in place, Covid 19 remains with us across all of our communities. 
It is important that the current guidelines are followed by us all to protect those most vulnerable and 
to minimise disruption of face-to-face learning for our children. 
 
Attendance: The aim this year is to maximise the number of children and young people in face-to-face 
education. We want them to be able to have as normal an experience at school as possible and it is 
fantastic to have so many of them back learning with us again. 
 
Currently, Isolation is no longer required for those who have been double vaccinated (14 days after 
2nd dose) or those aged under 18 in the following circumstances:  

• If identified as a close contact  

• If in a household where another householder has tested positive or is symptomatic 
 
Isolation is only required: 

• For individuals who are symptomatic (they should get a PCR test as soon as possible). 

• If you have a positive LFD test and you are awaiting a PCR result. 

• For those with a positive PCR result (for ten days following 1st positive test or for ten days from 
onset of symptoms). 

• Those who have not been double vaccinated, are over 18 and have been identified as a close 
contact. 

 
For all other circumstances it is vitally important that our students are in school and learning face 
to face with their friends and teachers. 
 
Home testing for students has now resumed with the arrival of testing kits from PHE. 
 
All test results should be reported (positive, negative or void): 

• School: https://forms.office.com/r/xQQAXuWYyW 

• Government portal: https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result  
 
Please do not hesitate to get in contact with our attendance team regarding any of the above. 
 
Best wishes. 
 
 
Simon Wade 
Headteacher 
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